
**Press Release: The Early Swerve Release New Single "I'm Not Walter Mitty"** 
*Out Friday, 18th October 2024* 

 
The Early Swerve are back with their latest single, "I'm Not Walter Mitty," set for release on 
Friday, 18th October 2024. This new track reflects the band’s growth as songwriters, 
blending emotional depth with their trademark wit. "I'm Not Walter Mitty" tells the story of 
a character realising that their relationship is no longer working and that it’s time to walk 
away, but not without a touch of humour woven through the lyrics. The song’s sharp, self-
aware writing adds levity to what could otherwise be a sombre theme, making it both 
relatable and entertaining. 
 
Musically, this single marks a new chapter for The Early Swerve. Featuring baroque-style 
strings and haunting female harmonies, the track blends their signature sound with rich new 
layers, creating an atmospheric and emotionally charged listening experience. It’s a bold step 
forward that showcases the band's growth and ambition. 
 
With "I'm Not Walter Mitty," The Early Swerve offers a perfect balance of humour and heart, 
underscoring their evolution as a band while keeping their authentic sound intact. The single 
will be available on all streaming platforms from Friday, 18th October 2024. 


